
Here’s what we are doing on our part 

to help prevent the spread of Covid-

19 and to keep you all safe! 
 

 

- We are encouraging social distancing – we have 

at least 1 lane of separation between groups of 

open bowlers 

 

- Continuing to wipe down the tables and chairs 

after a group is done bowling 

 

- Wiping all of our bowling balls after they are 

used 

 

- Wiping down all of our railings and door handles 

multiple times a day 

 

- Offering hand sanitizer gel and wipes at the front 

counter and across the bar 
 

 

 

We would like to thank everyone for their continued support during 

these uncertain times.  We look forward to seeing you soon! 


